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From: Marshall Swafford
<Marshall.Swafford@enmu.edu>

Date: April 5, 2019 at 6:02:37 PM CDT

To: Chris CLEMONS
<chrisclemons@auburn.edu>

Subject: Poster: EATPA Support and
Success: An Innovative Approach for
Agriscience Education State Certification

Thank you for your submission to the 2019
National AAAE Poster Session. The review
process Is complete and we are pleased to
accept your poster!

We had 198 posters submitted. Based on
the results from the peer-review process, 74
research posters (69%) and 60 innovative
posters were accepted (67%).

Your review can be viewed at:
http://www.agedweb.org/agedweb/aaae/.
Please choose this event, login, and select
My Reviews.

Important: You will need to resubmit the
narrative as a PDF file with a cover page
added that will then be included in the
conference proceedings. The cover page
should contain the following information and
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